
 
 
 

Please be advised that the Local Finance Board meeting originally scheduled for 
April 8, 2015 has been cancelled and rescheduled for Wednesday, April 22, 
2015.  The application due date remains  March 18, 2015. 
 
 
 

 
Patricia Parkin McNamara 
Executive Secretary 
Local Finance Board 
 


